Planning Commission Mtg.
July 18 2018

Agenda Item # 7A
From: Thomas Adams
To: Balcher, Wyntress
Cc: stephanie@benesserevineyards.com
Subject: RE: Benessere Vineyard Winery Modification P16-00432
Date: Monday, July 16, 2018 12:02:23 PM

Wyntress, My client is out of state on August 15t so we would like to request a continuance to

August 15t if possible. Please confirm.
Regards,
Tom

THOMAS ADAMS
707.261.7016| TADAMS@DPF-LAW.COM

From: Balcher, Wyntress [mailto:Wyntress.Balcher@countyofnapa.org]
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 11:14 AM

To: Thomas Adams

Subject: RE: Benessere Vineyard Winery Modification P16-00432

Hi Tom,
The staff report has already gone out with staff requesting the item be continued to the August 1°¢

meeting. However, you can send a request to the Planning Commission that the item be continued

to the August 15t meeting instead, if that is more convenient for you and your clients.

Wyntress

Wyntress Balcher, Planner

Planning, Building, Environmental Services
1195 Third Street Suite 210

Napa, CA 94559

D.707. 2991351

From: Thomas Adams <tadams@dpf-law.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 10:48 AM

To: Balcher, Wyntress <Wyntress.Balcher@countyofnapa.org>

Cc: stephanie@benesserevineyards.com

Subject: RE: Benessere Vineyard Winery Modification P16-00432

Wyntress, Is there any possibility to move the hearing date to Planning Commission’s August 15t
meeting?

Tom

THOMAS ADAMS
707.261.7016| TADAMS@DPF-LAW.COM
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